
 

 
 

Sent: Thursday, 6 November 2008 2:23 PM 
 
Subject: RE: Possible Rail Fare Increase 
 
Good Afternoon, 
  
I writing to advise that I strongly oppose any rail fare increases. I take the train from Fairfield 
to/from Town Hall every weekday. The trains are usually dirty with sticky floors and often infested with 
moths, mosquitos, spiders & bugs. They are also overcrowded to the extent where there is absolutely 
no standing room, on many occasion I have waited for the next train (which is usually 
also overcrowded). Considering the level of service provided by Cityrail, I feel a fare increase would be 
unreasonable. Fares should not be allowed to increase unless the service standards are improved. 
  
 


